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*Annual recertifications will be done in March 

2024. Please keep Social Security Income 

(annual COLA raise) in safekeeping until you 

come to complete your recertification (March 

2024). Your household will receive a letter in 

February that will explain the recertification 

process in greater detail. 

*Pest control 1st Wednesday & 

Thursday of the month 

    JHA will continue upgrading       

and replacing panel boxes and 

dryer outlets thru the month of 

December for Tyler Terrace. 
 *Maintenance NSPIRE  

inspections will continue 

through the month of December. 

*The Jackson office will be closed January 16th-

19th for the housing manager’s vacation. Please 

contact Christy Truluck at the Barnesville office 

with any work orders or emergencies at  770-358-

3935. 
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Juanita Askin   Marquavis Banks   Shaquarius Barber    

Kasi Cofield   Olivia Dasilva  Desmond Jarrod Davis    

Jonathon Romez Davis   Ladesha Davis   Kalleigh Hall 

Serenity Jackson   Patrick Kelly   Elijah Marshall 

Virginia S Maston   Tameka McDowell   T’erica Ogletree 

Gavin Piner   Joseph N Roman   Tenasia Smith    

Rodney Thompson Jr 

                   Shaquarius Barber!  

            You are our January birthday winner!! 



              End of the Year celebration for tenants who  

               attended meetings throughout the year! 


